Good morning Huskies! These are your morning announcements for Wednesday,
November 7, and today is an assembly schedule.

November is now Movember! Movember recognizes men’s health issues such as
prostate cancer, testicular cancer and mental health. Help raise awareness for all the
dads, brothers, sons, and friends in your life. To recognize these issues, Hampton
High is kicking off a moustache growing competition. You have until the end of
November, so start growing! There will be a prize for anyone who beats Mr.
C.(11/7)

There is a FREE hot lunch (soup & grilled cheese sandwich) today from 12:40-1:25
at St. Paul’s Anglican Church on Kennebecasis River Road (11/7)

There will be a sign up sheet on Stoddart’s door for the upcoming coffee house
November 19™, (11/19)

There was a Samsung phone lost yesterday. If you found it please bring to the
office.

This is an announcement for all students. Tomorrow you will be attending our
annual Remembrance Day Ceremony. It is important that you wear a poppy to
honour all of our veterans. Tomorrow morning there will poppies available in the
lobby in the morning. Although they are not “for sale” it is always kind to leave a
small donation to Veteran’s affairs. So feel free to bring some extra change.

The Girls kick off their hockey season in St. Stephen this weekend. Good luck at
your tournament!! (11/8)

There will be a meeting for anyone interested in set painting on Tuesday during the
first part of lunch in the art room. (11/8)

There is a greenhouse work day tomorrow after school tomorrow.






